
To change things up a little more, Walnut 
Village dining services and life enrichment 
have teamed up to bring residents 	
“Take-out Tuesdays.” On select Tuesdays, 
residents are offered the opportunity to 
get their lunch delivered from nearby 
restaurants. 

“With residents’ favorite restaurants 
closed for indoor dining, they love 
getting their favorite restaurant meals 
delivered,” said Life Enrichment Director 
Judi Marsh. “We order as a group so no 
money changes hands. If they choose 
to participate, their restaurant bill is 
simply added to their monthly fee for 
convenience.”

And something new for 2021 – Zoom 
dinners. Residents sign up in groups of four 
and enjoy their delivered meal and stimulating 
conversation over a Zoom call. “It’s something 
new, and so far residents have enjoyed it,” Judi 
said. “We plan on more Zoom dinners in 2021. It 

brings so much joy to make an ordinary, every-day 
activity like dinner into an extraordinary cause for 
celebration. During the pandemic we try to make 
the Walnut Village dining experience the best we 
can while residents enjoy dining from home.”
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Themed Dinners and 
Take-Out Tuesdays Spice 
Things Up for Residents

The old saying “variety is the 
spice of life” is being embraced 
by Walnut Village residents and 
staff with themed dinners and 
“Take-out Tuesdays.”

Take a tour of Italy, Israel, 
Hawaii or Germany. Experience 
culinary delights celebrating 
Valentine’s Day, St. Patrick’s 
Day or the first day of spring. 
Once a month, Executive Chef 
Jason Hosoi and his team 
take residents on a culinary 
adventure by creating an array of 
gourmet dishes perfect for that 
special occasion or destination.

“For our Taste of Germany, 
residents enjoyed mini 
frankfurters, pretzel bites, and 
schnitzel,” Jason said. “And for 
Valentine’s Day, we featured 
an Italian theme. Residents 
enjoyed slow braised veal 
osso buco, shrimp scampi, 
bolognese tagliatelle pasta with 
parmesan cheese and garlic 
toast. For dessert, what’s better 
than chocolate? We want to 
give our residents a feeling of 

nostalgia and 
a genuine 
taste of what 
it’s like to 
dine in those 
destinations.”

Jason, 
who grew 
up in Hawaii, 
has been a 
celebrity chef, worked in high-
end restaurants in New York, 
Las Vegas and Hawaii and is a 
graduate of the Culinary Institute 
of America. For the past nine 
years he has worked in senior 
living, which he prefers because 
he can get to know who he is 
cooking for. “Getting to know the 
residents is one of the best parts 
of my job,” he said. One of his 
favorite themed dinners is from 
the islands, featuring mango 
spring mix salad, Hawaiian sweet 
bread, kalua pork, pineapple 
mahi mahi and pineapple upside 
down cake.

Before the pandemic, theme 
dinners included decorations in 

the dining room, servers dressed 
in culturally themed attire 
and live entertainment. Now, 
because of the pandemic, dining 
staff delivers themed dinners 
to residents’ apartments and 
cottages with a little flare.

“It’s been a challenge 
without the decorations and 
costumes that go along with the 
experience, but all of our meals 
have festive presentations and 
arrangements so residents can 
enjoy the spirit of the cuisine,” 
Jason said. “It’s part of our 
effort to not only feed, but fully 
engage residents and perhaps 
even broaden their cultural 
awareness.”
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OKtoberfest is a resident favorite.

Decorations for a Hawaiian-themed dinner adorn the Walnut Village 
dining room.



McCaugheys are Happy to be at Walnut 
Village After Life-Changing Event

Resident Profile

When Bill and Jan McCaughey were searching for 
a retirement community a few years ago, they knew 
one that offered continuing care was the right choice. 

“We wanted to make sure whatever the future held 
we would be well taken care of,” Bill said. “My motto 
is ... prior planning, prevents poor performance.” 

Bill’s philosophy proved fortuitous when in 2019, 
Jan entered Summer House, Walnut Village’s 
memory care neighborhood. “This transition went 
smoothly thanks to the Walnut Village team,” Bill said. 
“Staff support here is amazing. Having their support, 
plenty of activities and lovely surroundings, provides 
Jan with a very welcoming and comfortable feeling at 
Summer House. Our daughters and I know she is in a 
safe and loving environment.” 

Before moving to Walnut Village, the McCaugheys 
visited other retirement communities in the area. 
They chose Walnut Village because “it just felt like 
home.” Bill endorses exercising and is grateful that 
the community’s indoor saltwater pool and fitness 
center remain open on a limited basis and capacity 
during the pandemic. Also, he’s thankful that virtual 
and social distancing, stretching and balancing 
classes are available. 

The staff has made it possible for Bill and his wife to 
regularly visit with their daughters via video chat. “On 

Christmas day we were able to communicate 
with our families via Zoom,” Bill said. “I can’t 
tell you how much that meant to us. Staff 
went out of their way to make it happen. 
The benefit of that technology has been 
tremendous for our family. Every time I think 
staff has done all they can for us, they raise 
the bar of excellence.” 

Previously, Bill had convinced himself that 
remaining in their home would be the best 
decision.

 Fortunately, their two daughters convinced 
him to consider the merits of continuing care 
retirement community living. Bill and Jan were 
pleasantly surprised and are so thankful that 
Walnut Village is their residence.

There is a rodeo circuit, 
the lecture circuit and a 
Vaudeville circuit. Now 
there’s a new business 
niche: the senior living 
circuit. It is a group of 
entertainers who love 
performing at retirement 
communities. At Walnut 
Village, this includes 
weekly entertainment 
that has been delighting 
residents (from a distance) 
throughout the pandemic.

Each week, a cadre 
of musicians, singers and entertainers bring bright 
moments to residents during socially distanced 
“Courtyard Concerts,” where residents can enjoy the 
sights and sounds from their balconies or spread out 
in one of three village courtyards.

“Music can unlock doors to happy memories,” 
said Life Enrichment Director Judi Marsh. “These 
performers understand that and perform the songs 
everyone loves. When they visit, particularly these 
days, residents dance, tap their feet and smile.” 
Whether residents are enjoying Disney artist Jamie 
Shaheen, singing her signature tune … Everybody’s 
Happy When They’re Singing or the eclectic music 

of guitarist Sean Clegg or 
Vaudeville-inspired themes 
by local Orange County 
legend Joe Tatar, you can 
count on smiles all around.

“Our three courtyards 
provide the perfect spaces 
for concerts,” Judi said. “If 
residents don’t have views 
from their balconies or 
patios, there is enough room 
to spread out. For safety, the 
musicians bring their own 
equipment and have a great 
time entertaining residents.”

During the pandemic, Walnut Village has found 
multiple innovative ways to keep residents engaged 
such as virtual and socially distanced exercise classes, 
hallway bowling, travel logs on the community’s 
closed circuit TV station, and “blackout” Bingo, a 
Bingo game that reveals a new set of numbers over 
the course of a week. The community’s saltwater pool 
remains open on a limited basis as well as the fitness 
center with limited capacity for both.

“It’s takes a lot of teamwork to come up with fresh 
ideas,” Judi said. “Our entire community, including 
residents, contribute great ideas with our residents’ 
wellbeing in mind.” 

Joe Tatar entertains Village residents from a distance.

Courtyard Concerts Entertain from a Distance: 
Residents safely enjoy outdoor performances 

Village Lifestyle

Don’t let the pandemic stop you from visiting or making the move to 
Walnut Village. In-person tours are available, following all local health and 
safety protocols. When you visit, you can see all accessible common areas 
including the courtyards, outside pathways and vacant accommodation(s) 
as available, if accessible through outside entrances. Or if you prefer, visit 
our website, walnutvillage.org. There you will find floor plans and pricing, 
amenities, community photo gallery, happenings and highlights, a virtual 
tour and more.

Take Advantage of Our Move-In Special
If you like what you see and hear, you can receive 

$25,000 off your Entrance Fee when you sign your 
contract by April 30, 2021. Call 714-507-7000 for the 
details.

Offer based on availability. Other restrictions may 
apply. This offer cannot be combined with or replace 
other offers.

We are Open for Move-In and Tours

Walnut Village is pleased to offer the COVID-19 vaccination to all 
residents and staff.

Knocking Out COVID-19
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